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20/10/2020  13:23:382020/4214/P OBJ  R N E SMITH The appearance of the Hill View apartment block would be damaged by the addition of these aerials 

particularly when seen from the Primrose Hill Park and the Conservation area.

These proposed aerials would also adversely affect the appearance of the Primrose Hill Conservation Area.

The benefits any improvement to the local network would be outweighed by the detriment to the appearance 

of the area. 

A key element in this proposal is the inclusion of 5G facilities. These will involve the use of Huawei equipment 

which is likely to be banned by the government. It would be futile to approve this application unless the use of 

Huawei equipment has been approved.
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